
 
Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn 

 

 
 
 
Ref:  
 
Date: 30 August 2022  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Literacy & Numeracy Information letter 
 
I would like to invite you to the Literacy & Numeracy Information Evening in the school 
on Tuesday 6th September 6:00pm – 7:15pm. The purpose of the evening is to work 
with parents and carers to maximise our young people’s chance of success in their 
secondary education by enhancing their literacy & numeracy skills. You will be 
provided with advice and strategies on how best to support your child in these crucial 
lifeskills. 
  
I very much hope that you will be able to attend the Information Evening and look 
forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Bernadette McFadden 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

St Benedict’s High School 
Bridge of Weir Road, Johnstone, PA5 8EX 
Tel: 0300 300 1441  Website: www.oraetlabora.co.uk 
Email: stbenedictshighenquires@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
Twitter: @stbenedictsren 
 
Head Teacher: Alan Taylor 
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